
HWY 29/BROADWAY ST 
RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT
WHAT IS THIS PROJECT ABOUT?
Hwy 29/Broadway St is being reconstructed between 8th and 18th 
Avenues in 2028.

The proposed improvements will address deficiencies along the corridor 
that includes replacing aging pavement and underground city utilities, 
improving safety and overall experience for all users by enhancing the 
pedestrian environment, improving intersection operations and traffic 
flow throughout the corridor.

Additionally, a mill and overlay will be completed on Hwy 29/Broadway 
St from 18th Avenue to I-94 with pedestrian and intersection 
improvements.

PURPOSE & NEED 
The purpose of the project is to provide a complete streets 
transformation of Hwy 29/Broadway St by enhancing traffic operations 
and safety and making the corridor more inviting for all users.

• Primary project needs include replacing aging pavement and
city utilities, providing upgraded pedestrian facilities to be
in compliance with the requirements of the American with
Disabilities Act (ADA) and upgrading the traffic signals.

• Secondary needs include updating road access vehicle parking.
There are redundant driveways and under-utilized parking availability.

WHAT ARE THE MAIN GOALS?
• Improve traffic operations
• Remove under-utilized parking
• Enhance the look and feel of the corridor
• Improve the pedestrian environment and fill-in gaps in the sidewalk 

network
• Upgrade traffic signal systems by improving timing and replacing signal 

systems
PROJECT TIMELINE

Technical 
analysis and 

initial outreach

Fall 2024

Preliminary 
Design

Summer 2025

Final plans
Letting

Spring 2027
Public 

Information 
Meeting

Mid March

Environmental 
Clearance

Fall/Winter 
2025

Construction

2028

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION 
CONTACT
Joeb Oyster 
MnDOT project manager 
Kalob.Oyster@state.mn.us

Bryan Christensen 
MnDOT public engagement, District 4 
bryan.christensen@state.mn.us

Jacob Nordick 
Consultant project manager 
jnordick@srfconsulting.com

Visit project website for more information: MNDOT.gov/d4/projects/hwy298thave

http://MNDOT.gov/d4/projects/hwy298thave



